
From: Rudy Esquivias
To: Jennifer Pena; Thomas Parker; "Tina Gerola"; "Rick Ochs"; Dave Zellner
Subject: RE: VFW Post 9399 Bingo Class B license Application
Date: Thursday, August 26, 2021 5:02:18 PM

Jennifer:
 
The Planning Division has no objections to bingo activities and/or the continuation thereof at the
local VFW.  Thanks.
 

Rudy Esquivias
Planning Manager/Zoning Administrator
City of Apache Junction
300 E. Superstition Blvd.
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
480-474-2645
resquivias@apachejunctionaz.gov
 
(Development Services Department office hours: Monday through
Thursday from 7:00am to 6:00pm, closed Fridays and Holidays.)
 

From: Jennifer Pena <jpena@apachejunctionaz.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 6:51 PM
To: Thomas Parker <tparker@apachejunctionaz.gov>; 'Tina Gerola' <tina.gerola@sfmd.az.gov>; 'Rick
Ochs' <rick.ochs@sfmd.az.gov>; Dave Zellner <dzellner@apachejunctionaz.gov>; Rudy Esquivias
<resquivias@apachejunctionaz.gov>
Subject: VFW Post 9399 Bingo Class B license Application
 
The city clerk’s office has received the attached Class B Bingo License
application for VFW Superstition Mountain Post 9399.  

 
Please conduct your inspections and submit your department recommendations to
me by Tuesday, September 7th in order for this item to be on the September 21st

council meeting.
 
Thank you
 
 
Jennifer Peña, CMC
City Clerk
City of Apache Junction
300 E. Superstition Blvd.
Apache Junction AZ 85119
Main Ph: 480-982-8002
jpena@apachejunctionaz.gov
Hours from 7:00 AM-6:00 PM, M-Th, closed Fridays.
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